
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: "Pat Deneen (pat@patrickdeneen.com)"; "(bala.ce@gmail.com)"
Cc: Christy Garcia; Haley Mercer
Subject: BL-20-00025 Cle Elum Pines West - Final Approval
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 12:09:43 PM
Attachments: BL-20-00025 Cle Elum Pines West - Final Approval.pdf

Good afternoon,
 
Attached please find  correspondence in regards to BL-20-00025.  At this time I am corresponding
via email.  Should a hard  copy of the  attached letter be necessary for your documentation, please
let me know and I will place one in the mail as soon as I am able  to do so.  Please  contact me
directly with any questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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COMMUNITY PLANNING  BUILDING INSPECTION  PLAN REVIEW  ADMINISTRATION  PERMIT SERVICES  CODE ENFORCEMENT  FIRE INVESTIGATION 


KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA  98926 


CDS@CO.KITTITAS.WA.US 
Office (509) 962-7506 


“Building Partnerships – Building Communities” 


February 2, 2021 


Cle Elum Pines West LLC 
% Pat Deneen 
PO Box 808 
Cle Elum, WA 98922 
Pat@patrickdeneen.com 


Sent Via Email 


RE: Cle Elum Pines West Boundary Line Adjustment (BL-20-00025) 


Parcel #’s -  960994, 960983,960984, 960985, 960986, 960987, 960988, 960989, 960990,960991,960992 


To all concerned, 


Kittitas County Community Development Services has reviewed the proposed boundary line adjustment and 
hereby grants final approval to the referenced application.  Pursuant to Kittitas County Subdivision Code 
Chapter 16, please note the following items involved in completing the process: 


1. Final packet will be submitted to the Assessor’s Office on February 2, 2021 to finalize the boundary line
adjustment.


If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at (509) 962-7637, or by e-mail at 
kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us.  


Sincerely, 


Kelly Bacon 


Kelly Bacon 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 


cc:  Chad Bala, Agent Via Email 
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